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Increasing inevitable global demands for energy have
stimulated considerable research on alternative energy
harvesting technologies, high-efficiency conversion and
storage systems, and cost-effective and
environmentally friendly systems. To date, the state-of-
the-art catalysts for the ORR consist of platinum-based
materials (Pt), while ruthenium (Ru)- and iridium (Ir)-
oxides are excellent OER catalyst materials. The scarcity
of precious metals, their prohibitive cost, and declining
activity greatly hamper their use in large-scale
applications. It is of paramount practical importance and
interest to develop efficient and stable materials for the
oxygen electrode, based on Earth-abundant non-noble
metals. This Special Issue aims to cover recent
progress and advances in novel non-precious metal
electrocatalysts tailored with high activity and stability
for the catalytic conversion between water and oxygen.
Electrocatalytic activity, selectivity, durability, and
mechanism for single or bifunctional oxygen electrode
reactions are essential subjects for this Special Issue.
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High Visibility:
indexed within Scopus, SCIE (Web of Science), Inspec, Ei
Compendex, CAPlus / SciFinder, CAB Abstracts, and other
databases.

Journal Rank:
JCR - Q2 (Chemistry, Physical) / CiteScore - Q1 (General
Environmental Science )

Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 16.6 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 2.7
days (median values for papers published in this journal in
the first half of 2025).
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